Sent: 3/03/2025 10:26:13 AM
Subject: Proposed McDonalds in Manly Vale

To whom it may concern,

| am a resident of manly vale and have a five year old son. | am appalled that there is a chance a 24/7
MacDonalds could be on our doorstep. My son already helps clean up the rubbish left by KFC patrons
who think pushing their rubbish into the hedge at the B1 stop. | can’t imagine how much extra rubbish
will be blowing about if this happens. Not only rubbish but the traffic will be ridiculous. The KFC access
on Kenneth Road is already a problem and that whole junction adjoining Roseberry Street is already
extremely busy at peak times. | can’t believe anyone can think this is a good idea given the traffic load
in that area - not to mention what it does to the health of the kids and people that eat that’s rubbish.

| am totally against a McDonald’s and just when it was becoming a furniture retail area.
Absolute disgrace it’s this is allowed.

Simon Dance

P.s

The rubbish my son collected is mostly KFC but this is also only from Sunshine Street to b1 collection.
KFC should be made to clean up their own rubbish for a start.



Sent from my iPhone



